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Excellencies, ladies and gentlemen,  

Access to food is a human right. And sustainable food systems are vital for achieving the Sustainable 

Development Goals.   

Norway recently presented a white paper on the steps we will take to reach the SDGs by 2030.  

We will commit to doing more: 

- We will promote food safety as part of One Health. We are still in the middle of a pandemic. 

The One Health approach connecting human, plant and animal health must be at the top of 

the global agenda.  

- We will reduce food waste. Food should never be wasted. Norway will strengthen its food 

waste agreement with the industry. We support the establishment of a coalition to end food 

waste and loss.  

- We will take relevant climate action. The food sector is heavily affected by climate change. 

This sector must both cut emissions and adapt to change. Norway will continue to make its 

food production policies more climate-friendly. We work with partners in tropical forest 

countries to ensure that supply chains do not contribute to deforestation.  

- Food from the oceans deserves a greater role in our food systems. Norway will engage with 

the Alliance on Aquatic Food. We will continue our leading role in initiatives such as the 

Ocean Panel and the Global Action Network on sustainable food from the oceans and inland 

waters.  
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